
 

 

 
           

 
             Monday 19th July 

 
 
Dear Parents / Carers of children in Year 6         
 
As you are aware the Year 6 Leavers’ assembly is due to be performed on Thursday 22nd 
July.  We were hoping that as restrictions are now relaxed we would be able to have a 
socially distanced assembly on the Lower School field.  However, the current rise in COVID 
cases and the closure of Larch bubble suggests that this would not be a safe option.  With 
Larch class currently isolating, this will enable them to join the assembly with the rest of 
the year group and share the moment with everyone. 
 
Therefore we are inviting you to join us for the Year 6 leavers’ assembly online. The 
assembly will start at 9.30 am on Thursday 22nd July.  This is the first whole year 
group assembly we have organised which is being shared live with their families and the 
school, so fingers crossed all goes smoothly! 
 
If you would like to join us, please follow these instructions: 
 
1. Login to Google Meet using your child’s details. You can find these on their IT passport 

inside their reading diary. You may wish to test this in advance. 
2. Login no earlier than 9:25 on Thursday 22nd July. The assembly will begin promptly at 

9.30.  The ‘nickname’ for the Google Meet will be: cypupper 
3. Please ensure that your microphone and camera are switched off, for safeguarding 

reasons. 
4. At the end of the assembly there will be an opportunity for parents / carers to clap and 

congratulate the children on their assembly.  
 
We hope to see you there! 
 

              Kind regards, 
 

 
Mrs N Carpenter 
Head of Upper School 

 


